
 

 

 



 

News from The Farming Life Centre 

 

Farm for the Future 

The next round of the Prince’s Countryside Fund ‘Farm for The Future’ programme has begun!  If 
you have not yet signed up there is still time to do so, participants from last time may take part 

again.  Please get in touch to join. 

Our first event will be taking place in January starting with an Environmental Workshop from Chris 

Seabridge of Seabridge Associates on how policy changes will affect your farm, tools and advice for 

moving forward, plus financial and practical opportunities within ELMs.  There are two dates and 

venues for this talk: The Bentley Brook Inn at Fenny Bentley at 7pm on 12th January 2023 or The 

George Inn at Tideswell at 7pm on 18th January 2023. 

Contact Alice on 07904 691 457 or email alice@thefarminglifecentre.org.uk to join the programme 

or book your place at the above event. 

 

Low Carbon Agriculture Show 

We will be running free coach transport and entry to the Low Carbon Agriculture 2023 show at the 

NAEC Stoneleigh on Wednesday 8th February (Pick-up and drop off Buxton Market Place and 

Ashbourne Market Place).  The event will help you explore ways to make on-farm improvements 

through renewable energy, low carbon technology and carbon and environmental land 

management.  If you would like to book a place please call 07483 373 435 or email 

lorna@thefarminglifecentre.org.uk. 
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